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Coomera to Helensvale Duplication
Sunday works noise notice – track resurfacing 

July 2017  

On Sunday 2 and Sunday 9 July 2017, track resurfacing works will be undertaken in the rail corridor between Saltwater Creek and Helensvale station in Helensvale, as part of the Coomera to Helensvale Duplication project.  

This will involve the use of a loud, slow-moving track resurfacing machine to pack the ballast around the sleepers, ensuring the track is aligned correctly with a solid foundation. For safety reasons this machine will frequently sound safety horns as it moves along the track. 

These works need to be undertaken on Sunday to meet scheduling and resourcing requirements for the project.

These activities are in addition to the track resurfacing works scheduled to occur mid-June to mid-August 2017, during standard working hours (7am to 6pm, Monday to Saturday).  

Scheduled Sunday works
	Location
	Dates and hours of work
	Type of work

	Rail corridor between Saltwater Creek and Helensvale station, Helensvale
	Sunday 2 and Sunday 9 July 2017

7am to 6pm

[bookmark: _GoBack](weather and operational factors permitting)


	· Use of the track resurfacing machine to lift and compact ballast 
· Regular use of safety horns
· Use of loud, heavy machinery, including on-track vehicles, loaders and trucks with bright flashing beepers
· Replacing ballast after resurfacing.

	Residents located near the rail corridor may experience noise and dust associated with these works, as well as increased construction vehicle movements. 

Queensland Rail apologises for any inconvenience caused and appreciates the local community’s cooperation during these important works. 



For more information about this project, please phone 1800 664 484 (during construction hours), email C2H@qr.com.au or visit queenslandrail.com.au/C2H
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